
CITY OF AUBURNDALE, FLORIDA 
 
 INVITATION TO BID 

CITY PEST CONTROL CONTRACT 
 
The City of Auburndale will receive sealed bids for the City’s Pest Control Contract in the 
City Manager’s Office, City Hall, One Bobby Green Plaza, Auburndale, Florida, until 2:00 
p.m. Friday, February 7, 2025. Pest Control services will be for all City offices, departments 
and facilities. The City’s Pest Control Contract proposal that is accepted and approved by 
the Auburndale City Commission take effect March 1, 2025. Bid specifications and 
submittal information is available in the City Manager’s Office and on the City’s website. 
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